
 

PROJECT:  WIDENING OF ENTRANCE RAMP 

TO NORTHBOUND SR 429 FROM CR 535 

 

To improve traffic flow, the Central Florida 

Expressway Authority is widening the entrance 

ramp to northbound State Road 429 (Daniel 

Webster Western Beltway) from County Road 

535/Winter Garden Vineland Road.  

 

QUICK 

FACTS 
PROJECT START:  

Construction began in 

March 2018 

ESTIMATED COMPLETION:           

Construction is expected to take approximately six 

months and to be completed in Fall 2018 

PROJECT COST:     

Estimated $4.9 Million for 

construction 

LANE CLOSURES 

 

During construction, temporary lane and road 

closures will be necessary to accommodate 

work. To minimize the impact of construction 

to motorists traveling on SR 429 and 

Stoneybrook West Parkway, lane and road 

closures will not be permitted during peak 

travel times. There will be night and weekend 

work on this project.  

WORK ZONE SAFETY 

 

For the safety of motorists and work crews, 

speed limits will be strictly enforced during 

construction. Speeding fines are doubled in 

work zones when workers are present. 

Motorists are reminded to change lanes for 

safety when they see Road Rangers 

assisting other motorists or flashing lights – 

it’s Florida law. 

 

PUBLIC INFORMATION 

 

For more information, contact Public Information 

Officer Kathy Putnam at 407-690-7220.  

E-mail construction@CFXway.com or visit 

www.CFXway.com.   

Follow us on Twitter @DriveEPASS for current 

project information. 
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